


Hello Monger Class!



My name is Ms Thompson and 
I will be your new class teacher 

in Year 1.



Our class will be called Sterling 
Class.



Some facts about who our class is 
named after…..

• Raheem Sterling is a young professional football player.  He is 
an England national player, considered to be one of the best 
footballers in the world.

• Born in Jamaica, Sterling moved to London at the age of five 
and began his career at Queens Park Rangers before signing 
for Liverpool in 2010.

• Raheem has a lot of passion and resilience.  He has worked 
extremely hard to become successful.  Life wasn’t always easy 
for him but he didn’t let that stop him from having high 
aspirations!



I know we haven’t been able to meet in 
person, so I wanted you to know a bit 

about me!

• I am very excited to be your teacher!
• I have a Golden Retriever called Margot.  She’s incredibly cute and mischievous!
• I love reading and my favourite author is George Orwell.
• I like to run and meditate to keep a healthy body and a healthy mind.
• My favourite colour is blue
• I love food. All food but especially spicy food!
• I like to play the piano at home…Margot doesn’t like it so much when I do!



This year we will be learning about…..
• In maths and literacy we will be working on our basic skills – lots of number work 

and lots of phonics!  Our skills will develop throughout the year so we will be 
excellent readers, writers and mathematicians!

• In science we will learn about different materials and how things are made.  We 
will do lots experiments and observations to see how things work.

• In history we will learn about our own past and our family history.  We will find 
out lots about ourselves and each other.

• In art we will experiment with colours and textures.  We will learn about some 
famous artists and recreate art in their style.

• We will have lots of fun!!



I can’t wait to meet you all properly in 
September, this is what our classroom 

looks like – see you there!


